
From: Soura, Christian
To: 'finanj@bellsouth.net'finanj@bellsouth.net

Date: 7/27/2012 10:06:22 PM
Subject: Re: Next Week

Boston - nice place, for an American League town. How about 9AM Tuesday?


Christian


 

From: JOHN FINAN [mailto:finanj@bellsouth.net] 

Sent: Friday, July 27, 2012 05:56 PM

To: Soura, Christian 

Subject: Re: Next Week 

 

Christian, I am in Boston right now on the way home.  I can stop by late on Monday 
(3:00 pm or later) or any time on Tuesday.  Let me know your preference.  Looking 
forward to seeing you again.  The lobsters were delicious and due to a bountiful 
harvest, at record low prices.


From: "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

To: "Finan, John L." <jfinan@dew.sc.gov>

Sent: Thu, July 26, 2012 1:45:03 PM

Subject: Next Week


General,
 
                I hope you're enjoying your lobster.  You may not look at this until this weekend, but is 
there a time early next week when you'd be able to come by?  Thanks.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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